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March 2016 

McKinney Corps of Engineer – Acworth GA 

 

 

 

Hosted by Ray & Kris Yontz 

 

Thank you Ray & Kris - awesome job !  



 

 

This was a combined outing with Metro Atlanta Winnies 

 

                                        In Attendence was: 

Hubert & JoAn Blankenship 

Milt & Paula Burtch 

Kathy Scogin 

Fred & Linda Tomsett 

Jim Tudor 

Ray & Kris Yontz 

Craig & Dot Ziegler 

 

Some members came in on Thursday to get ahead of the crazy Friday 

Atlanta traffic and to enjoy the quite and beauty of the lake.  

                      

                        

There was a Meet-N-Greet at the Yountz site # 144 on Friday afternoon.   

Then everyone came back together for dinner of  

Hot Dogs    Baked Beans    Cole Slaw    Potato Salad    Desserts                      



 

 

After eating, we sat around – under the canapy – and just enjoyed 

catching up with everyone.  

 

  

           

Saturday morning started with a hearty breakfast of  

Pancakes   Bacon   Fruit       

We then had our March Business Meeting. 

Minutes emailed out to all the members.  

                         
Afterwards, everyone was on their own until dinner.   Some went into 

the local area to eat lunch and do some site seeing, while others chose 

to stay at the lake and enjoy the afternoon.  

Dennis and Jean Harrison came out Saturday afternoon for a visit and 

were able to stay for dinner, whice consisted of  

Red Beans & Rice    Corn Bread   Side Dishes    Desserts   



 

 

After dinner we chatted some more and then helped our hosts close 

everything down before retiring for the night.  

                                   
We all said our Good-Byes until we are together at another outing.  

Sunday everyone was on their own. Some got on the road early while 

some chose to sleep in and move out later in the day, so the  

“on your own” worked well   

This little guy was beside the road in the campground to say Good-bye 

as I drove out -            

                                         

   

 

Thank you to any one that has hosted in the past or has plans to Host in 

the future.   There is a lot of behind-the-scenes work that goes into each 

outing…. besides the work that we all see. So THANK-YOU all,  for your 

time and energy you put forth to make our weekends great.  

We appreciate you !!                    

Please continue to pray for Harold Callaway.  He is doing ‘some’ better 

but has a very long road ahead to his recovery and also for Andrea’s 

strength.  

Until next time…..Safe Travels   



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


